MAY 19, 2022, LUNCHEON MEETING MINUTES

The 19 May 2022 was held at Tuckers, Anderson SC. The meeting was called to order at 1820 by LtCol
Watson and the Invocation was done by Chaplain Howard Jones.

Guests were introduced, meals were served.

Our guest speaker, Claude Schmid, representing Veteran's Last Patrol spoke to us on the subject of Supporting
Veterans in Hospice Care. Contributions were made to his organization.

At approximately 1745, Chaplain Jones performed the Benediction.

There were 28 members in attendance.



